Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

DepED DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

May 24, 2017

Division Memorandum No 323, s. 2017

BRIEFING ON NEW AND ENHANCED SECURITY FEATURES OF THE NEW GENERATION CURRENCY (NGC) SERIES OF THE PHILIPPINE BANKNOTES

To: Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is a communication from Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP) Cebu Regional Office seeking an endorsement and approval to conduct series of briefings in the different schools and district of this Division on the **New And Enhanced Security Features of the New Generation Currency (NGC) of the Philippines Banknotes**.
- 2. In line with this, public schools district supervisors, elementary and secondary school heads are advised to accommodate the Bangko Sentral Ng Pilipinas (BSP) Cebu Regional Office Personnel in their In-Service Trainings for the said briefings.
- 3. For more details, please refer to the attached communication.
- Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD, Ed.D, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

D468924)A



BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS

CEBU REGIONAL OFFICE

CEBURO-201705-028 04 May 2017

DR. RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD

Schools Division Superintendent Cebu Province Division Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City, Cebu

Dear Dr. Angtud:

The Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP) Cebu Regional Office is conducting a series of briefings on the new and enhanced security features of the New Generation Currency (NGC) series of the Philippine Banknotes.

These initiatives are in line with the objective of the BSP to enhance the economic and financial learning of our people and with such knowledge, they are better equipped to improve the quality of their lives. The briefing is also intended to make the public aware and at the same time educate them in identifying the genuine notes with the aim of safeguarding the integrity of the currency and to help strengthen the knowledge of our public school teachers about the Philippine Currency.

In this light, may we seek your approval and endorsement to allow our staff to conduct a series of briefings in the different schools/districts under your jurisdiction and to take part during the In-Service Training Workshop for teachers/district supervisors. For further information and concerns, you may contact the following:

Hazel J.N. Cultura	culturahn@bsp.gov.ph	(032) 254-9368 or
Hazel V. Ramirez	ramirezhv@bsp.gov.ph	(032) 254-0973

We look forward to your support and participation in this endeavor.

Very truly yours,

LEONIDES B. SUMBI

Director